
In terms three and four, science made minor adjustments to the of topics in year 7, 8, 9 and 10 as 

some elements of topics would have been difficult to teach remotely. Most practical based lessons 

were delivered as videos to ensure that pupils still covered practical elements of the course. Since 

our return to school we have not taught all topic content outline on the curriculum map and can 

now return to our normal order of teaching. All classes are now on track and able to follow the 

original curriculum maps for the rest of the year. 

 

 


